
Dear Northern Beaches Council, 

I would like to voice my support for Hugos DA submission DA 2020/0962.

Hugos has been a well-run venue in its iconic location for over 12 years, and as much as it 
has been an asset to the Northern Beaches community, it has also been a great drawcard for 
both intra-city day visitors and tourists, helping to establish Manly as a destination.

I believe this DA will support local business, local employment and as mentioned, tourism. 
Particularly in this current COVID environment, I fully support outdoor dining in Manly, which is 
sorely lacking.

I wish Hugos the best in their endeavours to continually improve their offering to the public.

Kind regards,

Tracey Mietzke
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